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Radford-Lawrence Scholarship

The Radford-Lawrence Scholarship was established in December 2000 in memory of
George and Sally Radford and Bob and Jean Lawrence, parents and grandparents of
alumni. Their dedication to Hill-Murray goes back to the beginning of both Hill High School
and Archbishop Murray Memorial High School. This scholarship continues their support and
encouragement to a Hill-Murray student.

Application criteria:
Available to any student entering grades 9-12 at Hill-Murray School.
Applicants will qualify for financial aid, as identified by the TADS assessment. However,
the degree of need will not be a determining factor.
The candidate will write a personal essay explaining why she/he wishes to attend (or
continue to attend) Hill-Murray School. The student should address the following
questions:

a. What benefit does the student experience from his/her participation in the Hill-
Murray community?
b. What positive impact does the recipient hope to have on the Hill-Murray
community?

Amount: One award of $2,000


